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Rent hikes hurt hard-working people and move them further away from city centers, 

away from community, away from their jobs and medical providers, and so much 

more. Accelerating the cost of rent has already negatively impacted so many people, 

Measure 611 will help keep many more people, who make Portland the fine city it is, 

from meeting similar fates. Working-class people should be able to afford to live here, 

and members of city leadership should want them here to keep the hope of a happy, 

thriving city possible. 


